
Thanks

Thanks go to:

Douglas M. Bates (bates@stat.wisc.edu)
Murray K. Clayton (clayton@stat.wisc.edu)

  
for getting me started with their ClipView object.    Also I'd like to thank 

Julie_Zelenski@next.com

for her patient help on several occasions.

I am also indebted to

Scott Hess (scott@nic.gac.edu )

for his assistance with FirstResponder concepts and beginning to clear up for me why things work the way 
they do, and to

Dave Hess (d1h1883@sc.tamu.edu)

for explaining how to connect outlets in separate nibs.



Several netters were kind enough to send me suggestions (most of them polite) on how to do several things 
I was finding difficult.    I've always appreciated the net culture and the friendly way people help one another. 
Thanks to each of you who answered my questions and pleas for help.

In addition, I'd like to thank

Steve Jobs 

for having the vision to provide such a fine system.    We complain and gripe about a lot of things, but the 
NeXT with NeXT Step is still the finest thing for programmers that I've ever seen and I've been around 
since we wired boards to program computers and have programmed everything from an 088 Collator to a 
Z80 chip to a Cray.

J. W. Wooten
woo@ornl.gov


